
The Society’s Office.

On the occasion of the first meeting of 
the Board of the Confederation Life 

• Association in their new building, 
the President of this Society was 
-presented with the free use of an 
unoccupied room in the building 
for occupancy by the Secretary of 
the Society as an office.

At the Monthly Meeting of the Society 
on Oct. 26th, 1892, it was moved 
by Mr. Beverley Jones, seconded by 
Rev. J. Edward Starr, and resolved, 
“ That the hearty thanks of this 
Society be tendered to the Board of 
the Confederation Life Association 
for their generous gift of the use of 
a room in their new building, and 
that the Secretary be instructed to 
forward a copy of this resolution 
to said Board.”


